
Clermont State Historic Site 
 

Saturday April 30, 2022 
11am - 4pm 

  
Vendors and Demonstrators Application 

The Chancellor’s Sheep & Wool Showcase 

 
Name:___________________________________  Business Name:_____________________________ 
 

❑ I am a returning vendor.  
❑ I am a new vendor.  Please find attached photographs or a website with examples of my work. 
❑ I am bringing an animal to show at the event. (Type of animal)_________________________ 

 

Address:____________________________________  Business Phone #:_________________________ 
 

 _____________________________________  Alt. Phone #: ____________________________ 
 
Website: _____________________________________  email: ________________________________ 
 
What do you sell? ______________________________________________________________      
❑ $40 for vendors. Those who register are also committing to the rain date. 
 
Your signature:___________________________________________________________ 

The Chancellor’s Sheep and Wool Showcase is back and better than ever for 2022! 
 
Registration is now open, so don’t miss your chance to stake out your spot on our shopping concourse.  
 
The Showcase continues to be a steady draw for the family, craft and cultural communities, not only locally but 
throughout the Northeast. From people who come back year after year to people who newly discover the event every 
year the audience for the Showcase is vibrant and ever-expanding. The Showcase is a family oriented event offering 
hands-on activities and new experience for all ages, in addition to great shopping. As the first fiber festival of the 
year in the region we also offer the chance to capture cabin fever shoppers on their first excursion. 
 
If you have an interest in participating in this year’s showcase as a vendor, please fill in the information below and 
return it to us  

Checks should be made out to NHT. All checks are non-Refundable.  

Please note, we will not be offering tents this year 
Clermont State Historic Site follows all NYSDOH Covid-19 guidelines regarding gatherings, activities, and events and will provide 
vendors, performers and demonstrators with current Covid-19 guidelines as we receive updates and prior to the date of  the event. 

 
New entries please send photos or a website where we may see examples of your work.  The form may be sent to 
The Chancellor’s Sheep & Wool Showcase, Clermont State Historic Site, One Clermont Ave., Germantown, NY 
12526.  If you have questions about this event, please call Clermont State Historic Site at (518) 537-4240.  Deadline 
for entry is March 25, 2022. 
 

Rain Date: In the event of steady rain on April 30, 2022, the Sheep & Wool Showcase will be rescheduled to 
Sunday, May 1, 2022.  This policy is to protect your commitment of time and merchandise.  As always, all weather 
decisions will be made by 4pm on the Friday immediately preceding the event using the Weather Channel and 
NOAA predictions.  


